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Thank you for your information request, received on 30 September 2019. You asked the
London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following
information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) / Environmental Information
Regulations 2004 (EIR):

“Please can you send me all emails that were sent between Boris Johnson, whilst in
his role as head of the LLDC. | would like to see all correspondence between him
and LLDC members in relation to the re zoning of Bow Goods Yard to strategic
industrial.

| would also like to see all emails between him and Network Rail, him and Peter
Hendy and DB Cargo. This will be from 2010 until circa 2013.”

Our response follows your order:

Please can you send me all emails that were sent between Boris Johnson, whilst in his role
as head of the LLDC. | would like to see all correspondence between him and LLDC

members in relation to the re zoning of Bow Goods Yard to strateqgic industrial.

The Legacy Corporation does not hold information relevant to this request.

Boris Johnson was the Chair of the Legacy Corporation from 12 September 2012 to 5 May
2015. During his time as Chair he did not have a Legacy Corporation email address.

Please note that Bow East Goods Yard was designated as Strategic Industrial Land in the
London Plan (2011) and prior to that as a Principal Employment Area in the adopted
Newham Unitary Development Plan (2001). The Corporation’s Local Plan (2015) has
included that strategic designation for the Bow east and West site.

| would also like to see all emails between him and Network Rail, him and Peter Hendy and
DB Cargo. This will be from 2010 until circa 2013.

The Legacy Corporation does not hold information relevant to this request.

As referenced above, during his time as Chair Boris Johnson did not have a Legacy
Corporation email address.
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If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request an internal review of our decision, you should write to:

Deputy Chief Executive

London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 10, 1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London, E20 1EJ

Email: FOl@londonlegacy.co.uk

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





